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          8th October 2024 

Wellesley Park School Choir 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am thrilled to share some wonderful opportunities for our children at Wellesley Park School. 

We have been invited to sing several carols and Christmas songs with the Wellington Silver Band 

on the evening of Friday, December 6th in Wellington (venue TBC). Additionally, we have been 

specially selected to perform alongside twelve other schools across Somerset at Wells Cathedral 

on the evening of Monday, December 9th. Therefore, we need a school choir! 

 

If your child loves to sing, is in Y2 – Y6, is available to perform on these dates, and attend 

rehearsals, please sign them up for choir through ParentPay. 

 

Choir will begin on Friday 18th October and will run until the end of the Autumn term. Rehearsals 

will be 3:15pm until 4.30pm.  

 

I will send home lyrics and links to karaoke versions so your child can practice at home once we 

get started! 

 

Thank you for your interest, and I look forward to welcoming your children to the choir. What an 

exciting time this is; Christmas will be here before we know it! 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

 

 

Mrs Joanna Lewis 

Head of Music 

 
 


